
Three local residents honored with Top Star Award at L-3 Mission Integration 

Written by Betsy Blevins
Thursday, 31 March 2011 14:50 - 

March 24, 2011 - L-3 Mission Integration announced recently that more than 100 employees
were honored for outstanding achievements during the company's second annual Top Star
awards ceremony. Selected by company management, the individuals and teams were
recognized for their strong customer focus and leadership in areas of accountability, operational
excellence and program performance.

  

Of the winners, Ben Hodge and Kimberly Williams reside in Leonard and Cliff Henry lives in
Trenton.

Mark Von Schwarz, president of L-3 Mission Integration, presented the awards.

&quot;Our customers expect superior performance from our people and products, and those we
honor today exemplify our goal to be the best,&quot; said Mr. Von Schwarz. &quot;We never
lose sight of the fact that our customers' missions become our missions, and our ability to
provide exceptional products within an accelerated time frame is vital to protecting those who
safeguard our freedoms.&quot;

Each winner received a trophy, certificate and commemorative coin, and chose from a selection
of gifts.

L-3 Mission Integration is a world-class systems integration organization with nearly 60 years of
experience in developing complex intelligence, surveillance and reconnaissance systems;
command and control systems; and secure communications. Located in Greenville, Mission
Integration is an industry leader in missionization, modernization and maintenance of aircraft
and ground systems. The company is part of the L-3 Integrated Systems Group. To learn more
about L-3 Integrated Systems, please visit the group's website at www.L-3com.com/is.
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